
 

 

 

 

 

        
  

      
   

 
             

           
     

 
      

              
          

 
    

                
    

 
        
       

 

  

 

 

 

CHANGES TO BILLING FOR PROVIDERS OF TARGETED SERVICE 
COORDINATION 
IDAHO MEDICAID MEDICARE COORDINATED PLAN (MMCP) 
December 14, 2018 

Starting January 1, 2019, the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare (IDHW) Fee-for-Service 
will assume provider reimbursement for Targeted Service Coordination for the Medicaid 
Medicare Coordinated Plan (MMCP). 

What this means for MMCP providers? 
Molina will no longer pay claims on Targeted Coordination Services. Providers who offer TCS 
will need to bill Idaho Medicaid directly for reimbursement. 

When does this happen? 
This change is effective January 1, 2019. Please continue to bill Molina for these services until 
December 31, 2018. 

Who do I contact if I have questions? 
Call DXC Provider Services at 1-866-686-4272 


